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From: Steven Tiexiera <stripersw2@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 7, 2024 9:54 PM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill 7884

Dear committee,
I urge you to pass Bill 7884. Children do not have the capacity to make a conscious decision at such a young age.

Sincerely,

Steven Tiexiera

91 Howland Ave

Jamestown, RI 02835Sent from my iPhone



